
Music Theatre - Spring Courses & Audition Information 
 
Myrona DeLaney - Drama Department 
Fri 2/19/2021 3:27 PM 
To:  Claire Trevor School of the Arts-Undergrad Students, Sender Custom Email List <zotmail@uci.edu> 

 
Dear Students, 
 
Our Spring Quarter 2021 Music Theatre Workshop, BFA, and Dance Technique Auditions are 
happening at the end of this quarter. 
 
The Music Theatre Workshop Level II and BFA in Music Theatre Auditions will be virtual with video 
submissions accepted from March 4th to March 7th. 
 
The Dance Technique Auditions will be held via Zoom on Friday, March 5th, beginning at 3:00pm. 
 
All students must have taken one of the Music Theatre Workshop courses to be considered for 
placement in Dance Technique. 
 
All audition information and requirements can be found on the UCI Music Theatre Website: 
 
     https://sites.uci.edu/musictheatreuci/ 
 
 
Read the directions carefully, as they are detailed and specific to the course level. 
 
Write to Myrona DeLaney at MLDELANE@uci.edu with your questions about BFA and MT 
Workshop. 
 
Reach out to Andrew Palermo at PALERMOA@uci.edu for more information on the Dance 
Auditions. 
 
Thank you for your interest in Music Theatre at UCI. 
 
Sincerely, 
___ 
 
DR. MYRONA DeLANEY, Professor of Teaching 
   Head of Music Theatre 
   Director of the New York Satellite Program 
   University of California, Irvine 
 
"In a world where you can be anything, be kind." 
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